
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Family! 

We are grateful to be of service to our amazing region and look forward to attending the WSZF 

2019!  Foremost, we say goodbye (AND THANK YOU) to George B-H for all the years of service to 

the Washington Northern Idaho Region!   

Our region has 21 areas.  Our regional subcommittees include PI, H&I, IT, Activities, Literature, 

and Convention & Events.  We have a combined PR meeting after subcommittees meet 

separately.   

Our region hosts two annual conventions: Clean & Free and WNIRCNA.  We also host PNW 

approximately every 4 years (it is on a rotation between 4 regions and is the oldest Annual 

Convention in Narcotics Anonymous).   Our region also funds two events per year put on by 

individual areas: the Mobile Convention and our Regional Learning Days. 

As I am sure EVERYONE KNOWS… we are hosting WSLD 33 (November 2019) in SeaTac.  Info, 

including registration and hotel reservation, can be found on the WSLD website. 

Our region was inspired by the delegates’ trip to the Zone last January in Alaska, and we 

donated money to their region.  That money was used to help cover phone costs.  We also sent 

our $300 to the Zone, and have approved to donate that amount annually. 

We are eager to see what the future holds for our Zone, and the WSC. 

 

Grateful to be of Service, 

Theo M. – RD | 541-786-4559 | millerta@eou.edu  

Kia K. – AD | 253-221-1590 | serenebird@comcast.net 

 

 

 

Regional Website: http://www.wnirna.org/  
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